










To, 

A Missionary Movement at the Service of the Church 

The Coordinator 

Jesus Youth 

Jesus Youth Nagaland 

Letter of Appreciation for the Outreach Programme 

Don Bosco College Kohina 

future. 

I am writing on behalf ofJY Nagaland to extend our heartfelt appreciation for the collaboration and 

warm hospitality extended during the recent outreach program to St. Micheal Church at Dzuleke. 

The outreach program, focused on visiting the sick and elderly, was a testament to the power oT 

compassion and community spirit. Witnessing the dedication and care exhibited by the the JY 

DBCK was truly inspiring. Your commitment to serving those in need exemplifies the values of 

empathy and kindness that we hold dearly. 

The collaborative effort between JY Nagaland and JY DBCK exemplifies the positive impact that 

can be achieved when communities come together for a common cause. It was a privilege to witness 

the transformative power of compassion and solidarity in action. 

17'h 

As we reflect on.the success of the outreach program, let us continue to foster a spirit of empathy and 

generosity within our communities. Together, we can make a lasting difference in the lives of those 

who need it most. 

With warm regards, 

April 2022 

Once again, thank you for your partnership, hospitality, and commitment to serving the sick and 

elderly in our community. We look forward to continued collaboration and shared initiatives in the 

Zevisanuo Martina Khate 
Co-ordinator Jesus Youth Nagaland 

E-mail : jesusyouthnagaland@gmail.com 
Contact: 7397252953 | 8787498785 
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